
From: Yura, Jane
Sent: 11/21/2013 9:46:19 AM
To: kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: PG&E self-reports

Hello Ken - thank you for processing the HPR-related self-reports this week. I wanted to 
check-in and see if you needed any additional information for the bundle of MAOP exceedence 
self-reports.

Also, we should have our next two groupings: Corrosion control (9 items), and Leak 
Survey/Repair (12 items) ready to review with you the week after Thanksgiving— could you 
let me know what day/time(s) work well for you?

Thanks,

Jane
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